
FALL 2024 SEMESTER IS HERE...

LRC Computer Lab will be open on Aug 19 (Mon)
If you need help with Canvas or accessing Zoom,

please go to our Computer Lab, L202D. 

You can also log in to the LRC Zoom room
(alameda.edu > students > Learning Resources

center > Click on Zoom site)

Regular Tutoring will start Aug 26 (Mon).

On behalf of all LRC Family, Thank you and we look
forward to earning those A grades together :)
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